Judy Bennet

The task of creating a high school
newspaper is a daunting task, but
each year CCHS has a few dedicated
students willing to take on the
challenge. "These girls work really
hard to make sure that the school's
newspaper meets its deadlines in a
timely manner," says Mrs. Brown.
"I'm very proud of these talented
girls. They are like a big family and
work together to reach the goals

for Colleton County High," shares
Mrs. Brown. The articles these ladies
write are treasured by many
students and can be memory
keepsakes as we enter into
the future.

A . /a
Mrs. Brown and her newspaper staff smile brigh
while taking a class picture together.
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Ch stina Tafta and Judv Bennet are hard at work
on one of the many newsletters for the 2010-2011
year.



